
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 

Attendance figures for the whole school are currently sitting just above national 

figures for the academic year at 95.3%. In each newsletter I will share each class’s 

figures for the two week period – as you can see we are doing very 

well. 

 

Here are the attendance figures for 10th March – 21st March 

Attendance 

Here are the attendance figures for 2nd May – 16th May 2025:- 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

It has been another fully packed week, and the children have been working incredibly hard. 

On Friday we said a temporary farewell to Mr Roberts (our music teacher from Lincolnshire 

Music Service) who is taking a short break to enjoy his time as a new Dad. 

 

SIAMs Inspection 

I am pleased to share with you all that we have now received the SIAMs report for the 

school. Please take time to read it, I’m sure you will be as proud of the school as I am. I feel 

the report captures the ethos of the school incredibly well, I’m sure you will agree. 

 

Year 6 SATs 

This week has been SATs week for Year 6. Myself and all the staff and Governors are so 

proud of the children and their attitudes towards the tests. They showed fantastic 

determination and resilience. I think they also enjoyed the treats they had for breakfast too. 

The tests have gone away to be marked, and the results will be shared when they are 

received in July. 

 

Food In School 

Following on from previous communication, please could I remind all parents and carers 

that we are a NUT FREE school. We have both adults and children in school with severe 

allergies and therefore we would kindly ask that nuts do not come into school in any form. 

The only other food substance that we ask not to be brought into school is kiwi. Please help 

us to keep everyone safe by following these two requests. 

 

Term Date Reminder 

Just a reminder that Friday 23rd May, is the last day of term and the children are due to 

return on Tuesday 3rd June as staff have an INSET day on Monday 2nd June. 

 

VE Day 

We all had a great day celebrating VE day. The children made flags, learnt about VE day and 

Amethyst class visited Welbourn Manor Care home. Whilst there, we joined some of the 

residents singing some of their favourite songs  

 

Welbourn Church of England Primary School   

   ‘Believe, Excite, Succeed, Together’            

Monday 19th May 2025

Dates for 

your diary 

 

Tuesday 20.05.25.    

Year 6 Church Schools 

Festival at Lincoln 

Cathedral 

 

Thursday 22.05.25. 

Water Safety workshops 

for Amethyst and 

Moonstone 

 

Friday 23.05.25.      

Break up for half term 

 

Monday 02.06.25.   

Inset Day for staff 

 

Tuesday 03.06.25. 

Children back  

 

Monday 23.06.25. to 

Wednesday 25.06.25. 

Moonstone residential 

to PGL Caythorpe 

 

Wednesday 25.06.25. 

SWRA workshop with 

Amethyst – “Wizard of 

Oz” 

 

Wednesday 02.07.25. 

Amethyst class going to 

SWRA to watch ”Wizard 

of Oz” 

 

Monday 07.07.25. 

Sports Day – parents 

invited to come in for 

the afternoon 

 

Thursday 10.07.25.    

KS2 Performance at 

Welbourn Village Hall 

 

Friday 11.07.25. Annual 

School BBQ – date tbc 

 

Tuesday 15.07.25. Roots 

to Food Gala Dinner for 

Moonstone 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

If you have any 

concerns about the 

welfare of a child, 

please call: 

01522782111 or 

reported to a staff 

member in school.  

 

 



 

Attendance 

 

 

 

 

 

Here are the attendance figures for 5th May – 16th May 2025:- 

 

 

Kind regards 

Mrs A Ingamells  

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

Topaz Emerald Amethyst Moonstone 

 
92.7% 

 

 
94.2% 

 
94.9% 

 
98.3% 


